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		Pulpit Swap 28 May

		

		John Innes, Tuesday 23 May 2017 - 17:45:20

		

		On Sunday 28 May Rev Mark Foster and Rev Joanne Foster will swap pulpits.

We look forward to welcoming Joanne to the church next Sunday

28 May is also the day the Edinburgh Marathon is to be held, the Marathon route bisects the city and makes access to the church

difficult for some.

Our suggestion is to come round by Cameron Toll and down The Bridges, be sure to allow yourselves a little more time for the journey!
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